
From: 
Sent: 10/02/2022 6:28:15 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Re: Development Application DA2021/2545 - attention 
Attachments: 0A20212545.pdf, 

Oops, wrong attachment - this one is correct 

On Thu, Feb 10, 2022 at 4:53 PM wrote: 

Please find my submission regarding the above-mentioned DA application. 

I have attached my comments and wish to ensure my address, name and contact details 
are not publicly shared. I work in a sensitive field and cannot have my details made public 
for my family's safety and privacy. 

I contacted both the customer service line and Adam Crow to gain confirmation that my 
personal details will be kept private. Thank you for your assistance. 

Please contact me if you require anything further. 

All the best, 

2022/083121



9th February, 2022 

Re: DA2021/2545. 

25 Spring Cove Avenue, Manly 

Use of Premises as a home business 

Dear Adam Crow, 

I would like to make a submission in support of the DA application for 25 Spring Cove Avenue, 
Manly - DA2021/2545. 

I spoke directly with the applicant about the home business and how it functions; from the 
purchase of supplies to the preparation and delivery/ collection of cakes. 

I believe that a full commercial bakery would invite disruption to our very peaceful 
neighbourhood. However, this is small scale and I was completely satisfied with the answers 
provided by the applicant and reassured that this business will have minimal impact on us as 
neighbours. With most people working from home at this time, I fail to see how this is any 
different. 

For these reasons, I do not object and wish the baker every success. 

2022/083121


